
 

The Florida Asian American Justice Alliance (FAAJA) announces its first 2024 FAAJA 

Florida Favorites endorsement of The Honorable Anna V. Eskamani for reelection to 

Florida House District 42. Since her first election in 2018, Representative Eskamani has 

worked tirelessly to serve all her constituents, the state of Florida, and our nation. FAAJA 

and many other organizations have recognized Anna’s countless accomplishments and 

endless energy. 

Representative Eskamani has been a true friend to the Asian American community and 

FAAJA having sponsored a 2022 bill to teach Asian American history and voting against 

HB1355 and later taking action to oppose SB264 such as joining FAAJA at our statewide 

rally on April 29, 2023, and at our rally outside of the Northern District of Florida 

courthouse in Tallahassee during the Shen v Simpson court hearing on July 18, 2023. 

However, State Representative Anna V. Eskamani has not just been there for the Asian 

American community and FAAJA. 

For almost six years, Anna has demonstrated her willingness to champion all issues that 

benefit almost all of us, the “everyday Floridians” including but not limited to:

• Housing 

• Education 

• Healthcare 

• Women 

• Transportation 

• Environment 

• Safety 

• Disabled 

• Jobs/Economy 

• Equality for all 

• Small Business 

• Arts 

For more information about why FAAJA and so many other organizations support the 

fourth and final reelection (term limits) of The Honorable Anna V. Eskamani to represent 

all of us in Florida House District 42 please visit Anna's website 

https://annaforflorida.com/


 

 


